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02/06/2024  12:20:422024/1646/P SUPPRT TOM YOUNG I endorse this initiative to re-use otherwise wasted local resources to help strengthen nearby Queen's 

Crescent market and small traders generally who need storage

Congratulations to Deborah Carpenter in the Camden MarketsTeam

As a market trader myself, since 2017, I confirm the lack of market storage locally. Housing regeneration and 

slowness to do anything significant about the QC public realm improvement has caused storage loss. 

Carpenter's efforts are therefore extremely welcome

04/06/2024  10:15:532024/1646/P SUPPRT David Tootill We need this site open and active for several reasons

* to make the area attractive

* provide work/accommodation for residents

* provide an income for LB Camden

Keeping it closed

* blights the neighbourhood 

* prompts anti-social behaviour

* dereliction of responsibility by owner

* promotes internal incompetence at LB Camden

03/06/2024  09:51:162024/1646/P COMMNT Dinah Galllop Hugely important there is storage for market traders around Queens Crescent. The market was - and can be 

again - the motor for Queens Crescent commerce/retail. Queen's Crescent is the only centre the planned 

intensive redevelopment of the surrounding area will get.

Therefore support.
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